

INDIAN SCHOOL MUSCAT PO Box: 2470, Ruwi, P.C. 112 Sultanate of Oman



ISM/PRN/213/2021-22

February 08, 2022

CIRCULAR TO PARENTS & STUDENTS OF CLASSES IX & XI SECOND TERM EXAMINATION

Dear Parents and Students,

Warm greetings from Indian School Muscat!

This is to inform you all that the Second Term Examination for Classes IX & XI will be held physically as per the date sheet issued earlier with effect from February 13, 2022. No children are exempted from appearing for the Second Term examinations conducted physically at school.

The physical examination will be conducted at school by strictly adhering to the social distancing protocols mentioned by the Ministry of Education and Ministry of Health.

If any child is not able to write the physical examination due to their unavailability in Muscat during the scheduled days or due to any other health issues (Quarantine and other medical issues including Covid-19 positive with necessary supporting documents), the parents can contact Vice Principal (Senior Section) through email (vp.senior@ismoman.com) for the alternate examination mode. In such cases, the decision on the alternate mode of the examination will be taken case to case basis subject to the verification of the documents provided by the parents.

Please make sure that the COVID protocols and the ministry guidelines are followed by the students at all times as intimated in our earlier circulars.

Indian School Muscat will do its best to safeguard the safety & security of the students while in school. We seek the support and cooperation from the parents in this regard

With Warm Regards

Dr Rajeev Kumar Chauhan

Principal

